
Official Information provided by local authorities in response to the COVID-19 pandemic from 4th to 10th April


Angle Community Council continues to receive official information and guidance from local authorities in response to the current crisis.

Rather than publish all the articles separately we thought it would be more helpful to list the subjects covered and to provide links for members of the public to access the information themselves.  Updates are being added regularly so please check these sites on a daily basis or contact the authorities direct if you have any questions.  More detailed information is available on our Facebook page.

Pembrokeshire County Council – Detailed information can be accessed via www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk, by twitter on @pembrokeshirecc, or via their Facebook page.  They publish press releases and general information on a daily basis.

Subjects this week include:
· Cemeteries reopen to Public Access
· Changes to Post Office services
· Free childcare for children 0-4 of Key Workers
· PCC Leader’s update 7th April
· Information about local produce markets
· PCC leaders update 8th April
· PCC Press release Smarter Working for a Smarter Workforce
· Joint letter from all authorities reminding people to stay home over the Easter weekend
· Hundreds helped by Coronavirus Hub Team
· Police and Council Work Together to Enforce Coronavirus Restrictions
· Next batch of School Meal Vouchers on the way
· Council Kick-Starts PPE Face Masks Project
· PCC Leader’s update 9th April
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Pembrokeshire National Coast Path Authority – Although the offices in Pembroke Dock have closed to the public information is accessible on www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/, on twitter @PembsCoast or on their Facebook page.

Simon Hart MP, Minister of State for Wales – Is publishing the latest national and local information on simon-hart.com, on his twitter account @Simonhartmp and on Facebook

The Welsh Government has also issued guidance for working memorial masons and a press release setting out their approach to legislation.  Please speak to one of the Community Councillors if you would like more information on either of these.

